
 

I am NEUTRAL on  [HB 2766]... 

From The "Summary: [HB 2766] Requires Oregon Broadband Office to study barriers to, and opportunities for, 

investment and deployment of wire line and wireless broadband access points." 

Broadband access points and et cetera, were brought up before the 2023 Regular Session. 

My concern hinges on the application of the "public's rights away." 

It is foreseeable, contracted construction crews will misinterpret the installation of Broadband infrastructure, to always be in 

the "public's rights away" when clearly to the property owner, it s not. 

It is your responsibility(s) to clearly delineate, to the contracted construction firms, issues concerning "public rights away" 

versus "private property."  

Good job! 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs...We need Broadband and the 5G Network. 
 

 

 

 


